
Welcome creeker families to the home and school committee. Come and
volunteer with us! Where we put the “fun” in “fundraising”!

Once again, things are going to be a little different this year, but just like last year, this
will not stop us from all the great fundraising that we have planned for this school year!

Events we coordinate throughout the year includes:

Chapters Night
Scholastic Book Fair

Teachers Appreciation Luncheon
Silent Auction

Christmas Raffle

New volunteers needed

We meet once a month to discuss and plan fundraising for our school. You are
welcome to come to every meeting or only just a few. We would love for you to share

your ideas and help make your child's school year the best it can be!

First Meeting : Tuesday, September 21st, 6:30PM

Home and School co-presidents contact:
Amanda Williams and                                   Hannah Steeves-Carney
mander669@gmail.com hannah.steeves@gmail.com
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